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“Trust and Obey” 
When we walk with the Lord 

In the light of His Word 
What a glory He sheds on our way 

While we do His good will 
He abides with us still 

And with all who will trust and obey 
 

Not a shadow can rise 
Not a cloud in the skies 

But His smile quickly drives it away 
Not a doubt nor a fear 
Not a sigh nor a tear 

Can abide while we trust and obey 
 

Then in fellowship sweet 
We will sit at His feet 

Or we’ll walk by His side in the way 
What He says we will do 

Where He sends we will go 
Never fear only trust and obey 

 

Trust and obey 
For there's no other way 

To be happy in Jesus 
But to trust and obey 

 
Daniel Brink Towner | John Henry Sammis | Russell Mauldin 

Church Events 

Southwest 
Church of the Nazarene 

• July 4th – Sunday 5:00pm - ?? 
R!OT Youth Meeting – Games, 
cook-out, and fireworks!  
 

• July 10th – Saturday 12:00pm - ?? 
Sojourners Class Party at Reta 
Steely’s House  
 

• July 14th – 18th, Wednesday-
Sunday – Children’s Rookie 
(grades 1-3) Summer Camp at 
Shiloh Park   
 

• July 18th – 22nd, Sunday - 
Thursday – Children’s Preteen 
(grades 4-6) Summer Camp at 
Shiloh Park  
 

• July 23rd, Friday – R!OT Youth 
Holiday World Trip  

 

• July 31st, Saturday – One Day 
VBS for ages 3 years to 5th grade 
11:30am - 4:00pm (Lunch will be 
provided.) 

 

See Announcements for 
more details on these events! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Praises: Prayer Needs: 
▪ For Personal Prayer Needs, 

please see the mailed and 
emailed version of the 
newsletter.  

▪ Praise the Lord for the helpers in the Youth 
Project!  It is looking nicer each week as they 
paint, put up a new wood wall, add lighting 
and new sound and video equipment, and 
soon the finishing touch of the carpeting.  We 
especially thank Brad Adkins, Jamie and Darci 
Broce for their help!   
 

▪ Praise the Lord for our great pulpit supply 
preachers!  During Pastor Scott’s health 
problem, Youth Leader Dave Metcalf and Dr. 
Houston Thompson have done a wonderful 
job preaching each week.  We are blessed 
with many more who could do the job as well!   
 

▪ Praise the Lord for a praying Church!  As we 
have faced challenges, health problems, and 
big life-decisions in our church, many are 
taking time to seek the Lord for one another.  
We are following Paul’s exhortation in 
Galatians 6:2-3, “Bear one another's burdens, 
and so fulfill the law of Christ.”  It is a 
beautiful thing to witness!  The Lord will be 
faithful to bring the help we need according to 
His perfect plan. 

Psalm 37:5 
 

Commit your 

way to the 

Lord, 

Trust also  

in Him, 

And He shall 

bring it to pass. 



 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Children’s Camps: 

Flyers available at Welcome Center and at the church 
entrance for the Children’s Camps.  Also, find more 

information at neinazarene.org/ministries/children/camp/ 

Board Review  
Date to be 

Rescheduled… 
Dr. and Mrs. Blake had 
a family emergency, 
and he needed to 

reschedule the meeting.  
We will announce the 
rescheduled date soon. 

 

 
Tickets are $40 each.  

You’ll also need 
spending money for 
meals or any other 

purchases.  See 
Dave/Dana with 

questions! 


